
 
 
 

Notice of intention to dispose of a vessel under section 36(a) of the 
Wrecked, Abandoned or Hazardous Vessels Act 

 
 
A WRECK –  located at 46°23'03.4"N 79°44'59.2"W in the Little Sturgeon River, Ontario is 
currently considered to be hazardous to the safety of the environment. 
 
This notice is issued in conformity with section 39 of the Wrecked, Abandoned or Hazardous 
Vessels Act (WAHVA) and is official notice of the Minister of Fisheries, Oceans and the Canadian 
Coast Guard’s intention to dispose of this vessel after 30 days from which this notice was given. 
 
Any person who has liens or other interest in this vessel, or any questions, should contact 
Canadian Coast Guard Marine Environmental Hazards Response Program no later than  
July 19, 2024 at: 
 
DFO.CCGCentralVOC-PNPCentreGCC.MPO@DFO-MPO.GC.CA 
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